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& @In Department of
Environmental Protection

Twin Towers Office Building

Jeb Bush 2600 Blair Stone Road
Governor Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400
January 26, 2004

Mr. John Bunyak, Chief

Policy, Planning & Permit Review Branch
NPS — Air Quality Division

Post Office Box 25287

Denver, Colorado 80225

RE: CF Industries, Inc.
C and D Sulfuric Acid Plants
DEP File No. 0570005-019-AC, PSD-FL-339

Dear Mr. Bunyak:

Enclosed for your review and comment is a PSD application submitted by CF
Industries, Inc. for proposed modifications at their Plant City Phosphate Complex in
Hillsborough County, Florida.

Your comments may be forwarded to my attention at the letterhead address or
faxed to the Bureau of Air Regulation at 850/921-9533. If you have any questions,
please contact Syed Arif, review engineer, at 850/921-9528.

Sincerely,

Yats; s

Al Linero, P.E.
Administrator
South Permitting Section

Al/pa
Enclosure
cc: S. Arif

“More Protection, Less Process”

Printed on recycled paper.

David B. Struhs
Secretary




